
 
Message from President Marilyn 

 

I want to thank your all for your words of encouragement and kind wishes as I work my way through this 
Inner Wheel Year as your President. I think a lot of the expectations may be my own, and I will be doing 
my best to fulfil those of our IWA members as the year progresses. 
I travelled to Geraldton three weekends ago, with Secretary Chris and others, to be included in the Char-
ter celebration of the new club there. We were all treated with the amazing friendship which Inner Wheel 
brings, and the new members of the Geraldton club are well on their way to being and exceptional group 
of women fitting into our aims and objects without any problems at all. 
Sec. Chris and I travelled to Point Cook this past weekend a lot of time in the car, but well worth it to 
again to again be included in the Charter of another club in Victoria, once again amazing support from 
other clubs and Districts, it would appear there is something in the water in Victoria 3 clubs in 3 years? 
The evening was very friendly and a lot fun was had by those attending. Once again, I know here is an-
other group of women eager to follow the ideals of this Unique organisation. 
My other reason for writing this newsletter at this time, is to encourage all of you who have not yet regis-
tered for IWA Conference in Northern Beaches, October 19th – 23rd, the closing date is fast approaching,-  
21st September is that date. Many have booked accommodation, now the committee really needs to 
know numbers attending. Transport has been arranged from all points of accommodation to arrive at the 
conference venues at the appropriate times. 
I have been asked to advertise that the Harbour Cruise on Thursday afternoon, $50 nibbles and a drink 
included, room for more travellers. Lunch will be available after the opening ceremony, on Thursday, at 
the Miramare at your cost. There are public transport buses passing regularly if retail therapy is required. 
 
In memoriam service: Photos are required of those members who have passed since our conference in 
Warrnambool, whom you wish to have remembered, with dates, highest position held etc. 
 
Please forward these to IWA Sec. Chris asap. If you want your friend remembered in this manner. 
 
To District Chairman: Your reports for Conference are now due, and should give an overview of the Dis-
tricts health and state of membership 250 words no more!! 
 
 
Register Now: 
 

IWA Conference 19th – 23rd October 2016 as we ‘Linger In Warringah’   

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER Newsletter 



Secretary’s Comment
The Directory Editor Monique has supplied me with the directory changes to date. Please advise 
her of any changes to the Directory especially the details of new Clubs and new members. The 
IWA Website is listed on page 1 of the Directory and the Directory Editor is on page 7.
With the Conference getting closer now many members are writing reports and preparing for 
everyone to learn more and have a great get together or in other words “Linger in Warringah”.

Best Wishes to and hugs to all. 
Chris Edwards
IWA Secretary for 2016-2017 
September 2016
 


